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Meeting in Washington, D.C. in Support of Continued Federal Funding 

 

Left to right: Paul Kelley, Keith Caldwell, Mike Connor, Efren Carrillo, and David Rabbitt 

NBWRA met with US Bureau of Reclamation Commissioner Mike Connor on the progress of the 

American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) grants, including: 

* Paul Kelley, Former Sonoma County Supervisor and Sonoma County Water Agency Director, President 

of Association of California Water Agencies (ACWA), and California Water Commission Commissioner,  

* Keith Caldwell, NBWRA Vice-Chair and Napa County Supervisor,  

* Efren Carrillo, NBWRA Director, Sonoma County Supervisor, and Sonoma County Water Agency 

Director,  

* David Rabbitt, NBWRA Director, Sonoma County Supervisor, and Sonoma County Water Agency 

Director.  
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